
Complaint Letter Regarding Insufficient 

Seating on Trams 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing to formally express my concern regarding the chronic issue of insufficient seating 

on your trams. As a regular commuter, I have observed that during peak hours, many passengers 

are forced to stand, which not only causes discomfort but also raises safety concerns. 

 

The lack of adequate seating has made my daily commute increasingly challenging, making it 

hard to maintain a comfortable and safe environment for all riders. It is evident that the current 

capacity is not meeting the demands of your passengers, and I urge you to consider addressing 

this matter promptly. 

 

I believe that by increasing the number of seats available on your trams, you would significantly 

enhance the overall commuting experience for many individuals and families who rely on this 

mode of transportation. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response regarding 

potential solutions to improve seating availability on your trams. 

 



Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


